
 

 
 

YOU ARE INVITED TO A WARD COUNCIL MEETING 
A regular meeting of parents, school community, Trustee and staff of schools 

in the ward to share information and voice concerns. 

 
On 

 

 
 
 

With Guest Speaker: 
Uton Robinson, Executive Superintendent 
Special Education and Section Programs 

 
 

TUESDAY, APRIL 10, 2018 
6:30 – 8:30 pm 

 
BROOKMILL BLVD. JUNIOR PUBLIC SCHOOL 

25 Brookmill Boulevard 
 
 

LEARN ABOUT 
 How students are identified for Gifted Programs 

 What the screening process is all about 
AND 

 Ask any questions you may have on Gifted Programming 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Light refreshments and child-minding services will be provided. 
Interpretation services available upon request.  Please RSVP: manna.wong@tdsb.on.ca 

 
 

I look forward to seeing you on the 10th.  Please click here for past Trustee Reports. 
 
 
 
 

MANNA  WONG

Public School Trustee Ward 20, Scarborough-Agincourt

manna.wong@tdsb.on.ca 416-395-8787 5050 Yonge St. Toronto, ON M2N 5N8

GIFTED PROGRAMS AND GRADE 3 SCREENING
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